
WHO WE ARE

ALOE empowers Italian 
hospitality by offering 
e-bikes directly to hotels 
in a worry-free and 
play&play solution. 

While Italy's tourism 
thrives on rich history and 
charm, a gap exists: 
tourists seek sustainable 
travel, but hotels struggle 
logistically. ALOE provides 
quality e-bikes, enhanced 
with AI for suggesting 
personalized routes for 
promoting slow tourism. 

www.aloebikes.com/it

PRODUCT DESCRIPTION

OBD SRL
We Plant & Grow eBikes in Hospitality

ALOE offers a one-stop 
solution for hotels, 
packaging a 6-in-1 electric 
mobility service: from 
insurance to maintenance, 
marketing kits, training, 
travel routes and an intuitive 
booking platform. 

With ALOE, hotels enrich 
guest experiences, promote 
eco-choices, and present a 
sophisticated zero-emission 
alternative to traditional 
transport, combining 
elegance and sustainability.

Email: julia.z@aloebikes.com

Filiera Attrattività

BOOK AN E-BIKE
IN YOUR HOTEL
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